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TRACER 

In This Issue 

• A word from the President 

• AGM 2021 

• Suggestions 

• On line Benefit Auction 

• Classified Adds 

• Our Sponsors 

• Proxy Form 

 

We live in crazy times!  Great changes begin in the face of this unprecedented situation when the simple 

fact of catching a cold puts us out of society.  You remember the annual flu that everyone caught, carried 

during gatherings or contacts with children, vectors of viruses.  Now, we no longer have the flu, we have 

this COVID king and master of our economy, our society and our way of life. 

Like a magnet, there are positives and negatives.  The positive is the return to a slower way of life for some, 
the chance to spend more time confined with our horses, so to take care of them and to be able to practice 
driving.  The negative is not being able to gather for competitions, recreational drives or training and infor-
mation meetings.   

The St-Lazare Carriage Club has been dormant since the restrictions began;  we had planned activities in 

2021.  Government decisions in sawtooth have deprived us of this.  With the beginning of 2022 being what 

it is, we only have to hope that we will get back from the bottom of the barrel and that we can revive the ac-

tivities we all love to do. 

Your executive committee will work to plan activities that 
will continue to promote horse driving and bring partici-
pants together.  Do we wish ourselves a happy new year 
that will be geared towards a return to normal! 
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING —  2021 

AGM ZOOM 

The St-Lazare Carriage Driving Club Annual General Assembly will be 

held Saturday January 22nd, 2022 at 7 PM, (the connexion in-

formation will be sent to you by e-mail), to close the 31 year of exist-

ence of the non-profit organization.  However, given the government 

confinement rules, we will not be able to physically meet, therefore it will 

be a ZOOM session. 

If you can not attend, please fill in the Proxy form at the end of the    

Tracer and return it to the club by e-mail at:  

info@attelagestlazare.org 

Thank you all for the support to your Club and rest assure that as soon 
as we have the authorization to meet again, without curfew, we will start 
over again our driving activities. 

2021 Executive Committee 

President :      Yves Gour 

Vice-president :     Diane Goyette 

Secretary & Treasurer :   Diane Goyette 

Event Director :     Melissa Morio 
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2022 SUGGESTIONS 

The Board of directors requests members 'suggestions for the 2022 activities, you are 

invited to send your ideas to us by e-mail to: info@attelagestlazare.org. 

What activities would you like the SLCDC to organize?  

Competition   (June 2022 if the government allows regrouping) 

Recreational Drive  (Fall) 

Clinic  (Spring) 

Online information (Zoom)  

Meetings-Social activities  (To be determine) 

Other: ___________________________________________ 

What would be the topics you would like to explore?  

Learn to Drive program  

Driver Certification  

How to hitch and drive safely  

How to improve your drivers skills  

How to improve my Dressage Tests results  

What to know before buying a carriage 

How to team up with your horse 

Information on obstacle classes 

Information on the different gaits in Pleasure 

X-Country course information  

Information on Marathon course 

Information on TREC  
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CLASSIFIED ADDSCLASSIFIED ADDSCLASSIFIED ADDSCLASSIFIED ADDS    

Superb sleigh Gramby.car.co com-
plete with shafts and bells  

Price:  $ 650  

Contact: 

Pierre Beaulieu 

(450) 258-2004 

Sleigh travelling clerk type, back 
seat, and back box, with bells     

Price:  $ 650 

Contact: 

Pierre Beaulieu 

(450) 258-2004 

Express-rack type sleigh, redone 
according to original model, parts in  
ash and oak – with back box and 
bells.   

Price:  $ 1000 

Contact: 

Pierre Beaulieu 

(450) 258-2004 
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CLASSIFIED ADDSCLASSIFIED ADDSCLASSIFIED ADDSCLASSIFIED ADDS    

I would like to buy an experienced driving horse, going on traffic road,  

younger than 10 years old, between 1000 to 1200 pounds, between 15.2 

hands to 16 hands.  

(No Paint, Appaloosa, Palomino, neither than draft horses) 
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OUR SPONSORS 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT ! 
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TRACER Publicity 

Rates: 

  

Business Card Size 20.00 $ per publishing 

Classified Adds 10.00 $ for the firs 5 words; $0.10 per additional words 

Publicity 25.00 $ 1/8 page 

50.00 $ ¼ page 

75.00 $ ½ page 

100.00 $ full page 

Please contact: Diane Goyette at (514) 476-2172  

The publicity in Classified Adds is free for the St-Lazare Carriage Club members.  For commercial 

firms or non-members, rates of the SLCDC will be invoiced as follows: 


